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Subject: Item B: Tour debrief 

  Sept. 13-14, 2018, EQC meeting 

 
Purpose of item The commissioners will have an opportunity to ask questions of DEQ 

staff and project partners and discuss their impressions after a tour of 

water quality-related sites in the Klamath Falls area. 

 
EQC 

involvement 
No commission action is requested at this time. This item is a follow-up 

to a morning field tour. 
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